

Thursday 4th April 2019

Hereford Cathedral Junior School

28 Castle Street Hereford HR1 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

Mr James Debenham BEd Deputy Head j.debenham@herefordcs.com

www.herefordcs.com

Dear Parent,

I am writing with regard to the club choices for your child next term. A list of clubs for your child's year group, the staff who take them and the times are provided on the matrix attached. May I ask that you discuss the options with your child and complete and submit your child's club preferences via this Firefly link https://herefordcs.fireflycloud.net/letters-to-parents/hcjs-years-2-6-summer-term-clubs-2019. **The deadline for requests is Friday 12th April.** This will enable us to ensure the club programme starts on Monday 29th April.

Whilst every attempt will be made to accommodate your choices, priorities will have to be made should any club become oversubscribed. Some clubs are limited by number, some by selection and the nature of the club provision for next term will inevitably mean that in some cases children will have to make choices. Please be aware that all clubs run for one term only, unless a club is oversubscribed and we have to split it in to half term sections.

Y6 may make club choices on Tuesday and Thursdays, but please be aware that Y6 Show Rehearsals will take priority on these days. Mrs Walker will be writing to Y6 parents at the beginning of next term with details of the rehearsal schedule.

Clubs lists will be published on the club's board by the end of the school day on Friday 26th April in the Y3 lobby area and published on Firefly. All clubs will begin on Monday 29th April. All clubs are free of charge with the exception of Photography club which will incur a cost of £5 for the term to cover the cost of materials used and this will be added to your school account.

Please be aware that collection after a club, including for those pupils in the Pre-Prep, is always at the front of the Junior School at No.28 Castle Street.

It should be noted that signing up for a club does mean that a commitment to regular attendance must be made. If it is necessary for a child to miss a session, written notification should be given to the staff concerned so that registers can properly be maintained. Please do contact the School Office if you have any questions regarding clubs by email hcjsclubs@herefordcs.com

Yours sincerely,

James Debenham